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 Parents as Partners  
 

The work of our school, underpinned by our core Christian Values: 
Respect, Caring, Friendship, Honesty, Forgiveness and Responsibility 

  
DREAM, BELIEVE, ACHIEVE AT FAWKHAM CEP SCHOOL 

Please complete and return no later 9am on Friday 29th April 2022 

21st April 2022 
Dear Parent, 

Gala Dinner 
Friday 17th June 2022 

 
You are cordially invited to a Gala Dinner to be held on Friday 17th June 2022. 
 
Children in Years 5 and 6 will be working with Darren Tinkler, founder of Roots to Food, throughout the afternoon to prepare, set up and serve an 
amazing three course gala dinner for your enjoyment.   
 
The evening will start with drinks at 6:30pm, and will progress to a three course meal served by your children at 7:00pm.  Please see the attached 

menu– be assured that it will be very tasty!  If you have any specific dietary requirements, please indicate on the slip below. Please note this 
event is strictly no alcohol. 
 
This will be a formal evening with the dress code being smart/formal (shirt and tie), and if you wish to wear black tie, that would be lovely.  This is a 
wonderful excuse for you to dress up in your finery to make the evening really special.  We expect the evening to end at approximately 8:15pm – 
8:30pm. 
   
Two adult tickets per family will be available; and 1 ticket for staff and governors who are also invited to attend. 
 
All the children in Squirrels Class will be preparing the dining room in readiness for this event, and will therefore stay at school throughout.  Please can 
your child bring in a packed meal for their tea which they will have at 5pm. 
 
TCS are kindly paying for Darren Tinkler from Roots to Food, and his expertise for the day.  However, a £10 per head cover charge is applicable to 
cover the cost of the food. Please pay on line via Parentmail (available from 8:00am tomorrow morning). 
 
 
The parents who have previously attended this event tell us they had an amazing time and commented they would like this to be an annual event. 
Some even went so far as to say they would have been willing to pay £20 - £25 for such a meal as it was that tasty!!!! 
 

Please complete the permission slip/ticket request below by return and make your payment no later 9am on Friday 29th April 2022. Your booking 

must be accompanied by the online payment. 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
 
Miss M. Bridges, 
Headteacher 
 
 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
To:  Miss Bridges 

 
 

Gala Dinner - Friday 178h June 2022 
 

Child/rens Names: _______________________________________________________________________ 
 

 I give permission for my child/ren to stay at school to prepare for the Gala dinner 
 

 I would like 1 ticket / 2 tickets to attend the Gala Dinner on Friday 17th June 2022  at £10 per head 
(please circle as applicable) THIS IS NON-REFUNDABLE 
 

 I will make  my payment online via Parentmail 
 

 I have the following special dietary requirements (including drinks) :  
________________________________________________________________ 

 
     _______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Signed:  __________________________________________________  Date:  _______________________________________________ 
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